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David has worked for BT through all of its 
transformations from GPO in 1960’s, and has held a 
number of senior positions during this time. These 
include Director of Studies for BT’s world 
recognised Master’s Programme, Head of Strategy and 
Business Planning, Head of Client relationships, 
and Head of BT’s Obligations. He is presently Head 
of BT’s Emergency Planning, which covers BT’s 
obligations under the UK’s Civil Contingency Act 
and BT’s response to all levels of incident from 
cable failure to international disaster relief.  
 
He graduated with a degree in electronic 
engineering, and is a Chartered Engineer, and 
Fellow of the Institute of Personnel and 
Development. He has completed post graduate studies 
at the University of California, Templeton College 
Oxford, and International Institute for Management 
Development in Switzerland. David has written a 
number of papers for international conferences, and 
is the winner of the FITCE “best paper” award, for 
his paper on “zero cost development”. 
 
In his present role he has led a BT Tsunami 
international relief team to Indonesia, was the 
utilities Gold commander at Police Gold during the 
London Bombings, and the BT Gold commander for BT’s 
response to the South Asia Earthquake. 
 
In his spare time David takes part in amateur 
dramatics. He is married with two grown up children, 
and lives in Buckinghamshire.    
 


